Residents of Goose Lake,

On behalf of the Goose Lake Volunteer Firefighters, we are pleased to extend
an invitation to you for a special viewing of our newly completed community
center and fire station expansion. This significant milestone was made
possible through generous grants from the CCDA and the LincolnWay
Community Foundation, and we are excited to showcase the results of our
collective efforts.

We would be honored to have you join us at our Open House on June 28,
2025, from 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM at 1 School Lane, Goose Lake. This event will
provide an opportunity to tour the expanded fire station and community
center, meet our dedicated members, and celebrate this important
achievement with the community.

Following the Open House, we invite you to join us at the Goose Lake City
Park for our annual BBQ Contest Fundraiser. Enjoy an afternoon of delicious
BBQ, live music, and family-friendly activities. Public food sampling will
begin at 2:45 PM, and there will be something for everyone to enjoy.

We sincerely hope you can join us for both events as we celebrate this
remarkable accomplishment.

Sincerely,

Goose Lake Volunteer Firefighters



